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Weigent Park
Park - £ 3min

Sent from my iPhone



From: Virginia Wintersteen <vwintersteen@starcenterlacrosse.org>
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 2:36 PM

To: Z7Z Engineer External

Subject: Fwd: Temporary Street Parking Permit

sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please confirm receipt of this email
Please see original Email below
Thank you

Ginny Wintersteen

STAR Association

608-317-6719

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Virginia Wintersteen <vwintersteen@starcenterlacrosse.org>
Date: June 1, 2021 at 10:39:19 AM CDT

To: engineering@cityoflacrosse.org

Subject: Temporary Street Parking Permit

Good morning,

The STAR Association provides para/adaptive sports for individuals with disabilities. Please find attached
our request to park our equipment trailer at Weigent Park. The park and Rec Department has

assigned Weigent Park Tennis Courts for our summer programming. We had thought we would be able
to park the equipment trailer on the paved area behind the shelter. Because of routine snd scheduled
maintenance we are unable to do so.

We are requesting to park just south of the shelter. This is away from the playground and allow for full
access to the driveways serving the shelter.

Thank you for your consideration

Virginia Wintersteen
STAR Association
608-317-

6719



